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February 15, 2019 
 
Dear Nashua Airport Neighbor, 
 
My name is Danielle Kershner and I am the Communications Manager with Terrafugia. My company recently 
became part of the Nashua Airport community and has a hangar space at 101 Perimeter Road. If you do not 
know already, we are an aviation company developing flying cars for both the general aviation and eVTOL 
markets. We are looking forward to exciting times ahead and are thrilled to have Nashua Airport be part of 
this journey.  
 
I am reaching out to you today, to not only introduce myself, but to also communicate to your, our neighbor, 
of some upcoming initiatives. You might see some of our testing team out at the facility conducting drive 
testing in the next few weeks. Wekindly request that if any media contact you for more information to refer 
them directly to me (contact information in signature). 
 
We will eventually invite media and our Nashua Airport neighbors (including yourselves) to take a deeper 
look into what we are doing, but at this moment we are keeping our testing and activity in Nashua under 
wraps and not for public distribution.  
 
As new technology is developed, there is a lot of sensitive information that is not ready to be released in the 
development stage, and we thank you for your help in allowing us to work within our timeline.  
 
We ask that you share this letter with all your employees so they can be aware of our requests at this time.  
 
We will of course continue to communicate to you as things unfold, and if you have any questions at all, do 
not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Danielle Kershner 
Communications Manager 
(781) 491-0812 ext. 128 
dkershner@terrafugia.com  


